
 

 

MINUTES OF THE QUARTERLY MEETING OF THE 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

WATERVILLE VALLEY, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
DATE: February 25, 2021 
 
 The ZBA Quarterly Meeting was held electronically through ZOOM 
set up by the Town Executive Assistant, Sharon Charron, who was also 
present.  The meeting had been noticed on the Town Website and 
information to access the meeting was provided.  
 
 The meeting was called to order by Chair Jean Mullen at 5:00 p.m.   
 
           Roll Call was taken and in attendance by were Members Jean 
Mullen, Barry Fish, Tom Myrick, Barb Prendergast,  and Paul Saulnier, and 
Alternate Cyndy Piekos.  A quorum was established with the members 
present.  
 
 A motion was made to accept the minutes of the quarterly meeting 
held on September 22, 2020, as written.  The motion was seconded and 
adopted. 
 
 No new or old business was raised, and no hearings had been 
scheduled for this meeting.  Mention was made of two potential cases 
coming before the Planning Board in the near future.  No discussion was 
held on the merits of the cases. 
 
 There being no further business raised, upon motion, the Chair 
adjourned the meeting at 5:16 p.m.   


